NOTICE

MUNICIPAL PUBLIC ACCOUNTS
COMMITTEE REPORT
OVERSIGHT REPORT ON THE ANNUAL REPORT

Notice is hereby given, in terms of Section 129(3) of the Municipal Finance Management Act No
56 of 2003 that a Municipal Public Accounts Committee Oversight Report on the Annual Report
for the Financial Year ended 30 June 2020 is now available for Public Viewing.

During the Council Meeting held on 23 June 2021, the Municipal Public Accounts Committee
tabled the Oversight Report on the Annual Report for the Financial Year ended 30 June 2020,
and the Council adopted the report and its recommendations. To adhere to the current COVID-
19 restrictions and to keep our citizens safe during this period, the Buffalo City Metropolitan
Municipality introduced the following measures for stakeholders to have access to the Oversight
Report:
1. The Oversight Report is now available to the public from the municipal website:
www.buffalocitymetro.gov.za
2. A summary of the Report (Oversight) will also be made available through social media
platforms.
3. The Oversight Report will be available at Buffalo City Metropolitan Municipality Service
Centers (Rent Offices) and at the offices of Ward Councilors in each ward.

For further details, please contact the following officials:

Wendy Tyali at WendyT@ buffalocity.gov.za, 043 722 7094

ISAZISO

Isaziso, ngokwecandelo 129(3) lomthetho we56 wonyaka ka 2003 lolawulo Iwezimali loMasipala, Ingxelo
yonyaka ye komiti ye Municipal Public Accounts Oversight yonyaka ophele nge 30 June 2020
ingajongwa esidlangaleleni.

Ngexesha lentlanganiso yebhunga kamasipala eyayibanjwe nge 23 June 2021, ikomiti
iMunicipal Public Accounts yathi thaca ingxelo yokongamela kwingxelo yonyaka ophele nge 30
June 2020. Ibhunga laye layamkela le ngxelo nezindululo zalo. Ukuthobela imithetho yeCovid



19, uMasipala ombhaxa weBuffalocity, wazisa ngalemigathango ilandelayo kwabo

bachaphazelekayo ukuze bakwazi ukuyifumana lengxelo:
1. Lengxelo yokwangamela iyafumaneka kwiWebsayithi kaMasimapala:

2. Isishwankathelo sengxelo yokwangamela sizofumaneka nakumakhasi onxibelelwano.
3. Lengxelo yokongamela iya kufumaneka kumacandelo ooncedo oluntu nakwii-ofisi zooceba
beewadi kwiwadi nganye.

Ngeenkcukacha ezithe vetshe, nceda unxibelelane nala magosa alandelayo:

Wendy Tyali : WendyT@buffalocity.gov.za, 043 722 7094
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